

Dear Naama,

We write this letter to you with tremendous gratitude.

It has been a very hard year for countless individuals and families who have gone through extremely trying times and challenges. Families who have turned to Nitza this year have experienced great suffering.

We look back at the many mothers we have been zoche to help together. It has been with tremendous chesed, rachamim and siyata dishmaya that we have seen so many of our mothers recover. Your dedication, caring and wonderful therapy has played a huge role in this brocho. You have made this year sweeter for so many.

We wish you the koach to continue your amazing chesed. May we together be zocheh to continue our partnership in helping the prat and the klal.

May it be a year for you and your family filled with the sweetness you have given others. May it be a peaceful, prosperous, healthy, blessed year for you and your family.

With much hakoras hatov,

Ahava and Chana

NITZA - The Jerusalem Postpartum Support Network ריצה - רשת תמיכה שלאחר הלידה